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CLASSES ARE EXPECTED TO RESUME THURSDAY AT WEST HIGH SCHOOL AFTER AN
EARLY MORNING WATER MAIN BREAK CAUSED THEM TO BE CANCELLED ON
WEDNESDAY.

  

SCHOOL SUPERINTENDENT DR. PAUL GAUSMAN SAYS A VALVE SYSTEM FAILED,
ELIMINATING THE WATER SUPPLY TO THE SCHOOL:

{audio}WATERMAIN.mp3{/audio}

THE SUPERINTENDENT SAYS NO WATER ACTUALLY LEAKED INTO WEST HIGH:

{audio}WATERMAIN1.mp3{/audio}

DR. GAUSMAN SAYS ALL EXTRA ACTIVITIES AT THE SCHOOL WERE ALSO  CALLED
OFF AND REPAIRS WERE EXPECTED TO BE COMPLETED SOMETIME WEDNESDAY
EVENING.
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